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Dear Planning Inspectorate,

I was dismayed by the response of National Highways to objections to the
proposed work in the vicinity of Stonehenge. It makes no concessions to
the concerns of the public at roadworks which would be detrimental to an
invaluable World Heritage Site.

Not only is the proposal at variance with the current call to limit
environmental pollution but alternatives to the intended scheme have not
been adequately explored.

I hope that you will ensure that this unique historic monument and
national treasure is protected from the perceived needs of the moment
when less damaging possibilities are available.

With best wishes

David Stevenson





